
 

 

To whom it may concern, I am in support of the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill.  

  

It is heartbreaking that in the day and age of equal opportunities that we have to fight for those with 

disabilities to be given a right to life. There are so many individuals living fulfilling and happy lives who 

otherwise could have been aborted right before birth.  Please let’s give everyone a right to live on this 

planet, not just those deemed genetically superior.   

  

I know fuller and more detailed letters have written by many and I support all those points made. 

 


